
 

 

 
 

 
22 May 2020 

Dear Parents/carers, 

I hope you and your families are all keeping well in these most unusual times.  

Next week is half term so there will be no home learning set by teachers. I hope that this will allow time 

for the children to switch off and relax and for you all to enjoy time together as a family. 

At present, there are no dates or plans for when school will reopen to more children. As soon as Welsh 

Government makes an announcement, we will inform you. 

In the meantime, stay safe and I hope the children enjoy their half term. 

Kind regards, 

P Dickson 

Mr Phil Dickson 
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